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July 1st, 2014 
 
 
Re: VSGX Ongoing Support 
 
 
Compucom recently announced that after 12/31/2014 there would be no 
further support for Wang VS hardware. This announcement has been 
widely misinterpreted. 
 
There are no plans to discontinue support of the VSGX or Lightspeed 
products. Furthermore, operational support, formerly known as “TSS”, will 
continue to be available indefinitely. 
 
The Wang VS product is an amazingly robust and scalable piece of software 
that still has a useful life ahead of it.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us as 
vsinfo@transvirt.com. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Jack Gostl 
President TransVirtual Systems and Lightspeed 
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